
From: Marilyn Mathis Spaulding <warbletoo@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 8:38 PM 
To: WCS_CISFEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket  ID: NRC-2016-0231-0342 
 
I am extremely concerned that companies are applying to transport nuclear waste on 
Union Pacific rail lines from nuclear plants east of here, across north Texas, where I 
live, to proposed sites in Texas and New Mexico. This was previously applied for in 
2014. The difference between 2014 and now is that in 2014 they wanted to transport the 
waste on highways – now they want to use railroads. The best solution for nuclear 
waste is HOSS (Hardened On-Site Storage). It makes no sense to move this material 
across the country from where the waste was generated. Especially when the current 
regulations allow the waste to be stored where generated for 60 years.  
No one wants nuclear waste in their state. I get that. However, Texas and New Mexico 
have been singled out (because of open space? And low regulations?) for this more 
than most. I urge the NRC not to approve of this transport. 
Sincerely, 
Marilyn Mathis 
Dallas, Texas 
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